
2015 Kansas Joint Law Enforcement Legislative Conference 
  

 
 
Arrangements for the 2015 Kansas Joint Law Enforcement Legislative Conference 
have been finalized. As in past years, the Kansas Association of Chiefs of Police will 
meet jointly with the Kansas Sheriffs’ Association, and the Kansas Peace Officers’ 
Association to identify and discuss important law enforcement related legislative issues. 
There will be no KACP General Business Meeting and no training at this Legislative 
Conference. There is no Conference Registration Fee. 
  
The Kansas Joint Law Enforcement Legislative Conference will be held in Topeka 
on Wednesday, January 28th at the Ramada Hotel Downtown (420 SE 6th Ave.). 
Please call the Ramada at 785-234-5400 or 800-432-2424 before January 18th to 
get the special $ 85 room rates (plus 15.8% tax).  Be sure to identify yourself with the 
Kansas Joint Law Enforcement Conference.  
 
Wednesday, January 28th 

            KACP Board Meeting                               10:00 AM            Mansion Dining Room  

            KACP Legislative Committee Meeting       2:00 PM            Madison Ballroom       

            Joint Legislative Meeting                            3:30 PM            Alcoves  5 & 6      

            Reception with Legislators                         5:30 PM            Grand Ballroom 

                  
Please put this on your calendar and make arrangements to attend. The better our 
attendance at the reception with the legislators, the stronger and louder we are in 
delivering the messages on our legislative priorities. Also, please encourage your 
legislators to attend and let them know if you will be there. 
	
  
An invitation to the event is attached. Please provide a copy to your local legislators and 
encourage them to attend.	
  
 
If you are unable to attend but have specific legislative concerns, contact KACP 
Legislative Committee Chairman and Lobbyist, Ed Klumpp at 785-235-5619 or 785-640-
1102 or e-mail him at eklumpp@cox.net. Also, please feel free to contact me if I can be 
of any assistance. 
 
Doyle King 
KACP Executive Director 
316-733-7300 
kacp@cox.net 


